
 

 

 

  

 

Brereton C of E (A) Primary School 
 Newsletter 

 

Autumn Term 

Friday 30th September 2016 

Dear Parents, 
 

Next Friday is our Harvest Service at St Oswald’s 

Church at 2pm. As in previous years we are collecting 

food for our local food bank. Please send in dried goods 

and tins; no fresh food please as it does have to be 

stored.  They do not currently need any beans, pasta or 

tinned meat products but they urgently need tinned 

sponge puddings, rice, long life fruit juices and cordial or 

squash please. Please drop off your donations to the 

school office. Thank you so much for helping to support 

this local charity who does some much good in our area. 

It is also the church Harvest Service on Sunday 2nd 

October at 10.30am. Robin would love to welcome you all 

to this special service. 

Year 6 really enjoyed their Bikeability on Tuesday and 

Wednesday. Everyone learned how to ride safely and 

deal with traffic on the roads.  

Year 5 had an amazing day at Blists Hill, learning all 

about life in Victorian times. They experienced life as a 

child in a Victorian school room.  

Cross Country 

Thank you to the parents who came along to support the 

Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 cross country event at Holmes Chapel 

Comprehensive School on Thursday evening. We took 

some brilliant runners who made me very proud. A special 

mention must be made of Matilda Harrison who won the 

Year 3/4 girls race yet again. The thing that made me 

most proud though was the team spirit and                

encouragement that all of the children gave to every 

other Brereton runner. You were all superstars!  

Reception Open Morning 

We will be holding an open morning for parents of  

children starting Reception in September 2017 on 

Wednesday 19th October 9.00am - 12.00pm.. Spread 

the word to family and friends and come along to see 

our wonderful Reception class and all it has to offer. 

  

 Harvest Service 

If you available to help to walk the  

children to church, please come to the front 

entrance of school at 1.30pm. 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

 

 

This week I would like to celebrate our 

sporting clubs and events. 

 

It is lovely to see so many children      

enjoying football, netball, tag rugby, 

dodgeball and running after school each 

day.    

 

The children are also taking part in      

activities each lunchtime with Mr Jones 

and getting fitter by the day. Well done! 


